
 
 

 

If your child is attending a Vocational or Trade 
School, he or she could receive a scholarship! 

 

For 2022, the MSCI Michigan Chapter will be awarding Trade School/Vocational 
scholarships for students enrolled in a technical/trade school (post high school). Students 
must complete the application online and include a recommendation from a high school 
instructor or guidance counselor.  To be eligible, the applicant must have a parent 
employed at a member company that is in good standing with both MSCI National and the 
MSCI Michigan Chapter.  

Visit http://scholarships.msci.org/ 
for more information and to complete the online 

application! 

The Application deadline is  
April 8, 2022 


